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Disability Advisory Board Meeting 

Ad-hoc Legislative Subcommittee 

February 13, 2017 

The Ad-hoc Legislative Subcommittee meeting of the Orange County Disability 
Advisory Board was called to order at 1:04 pm on February 13, 2017, 2010 E. Michigan 
St., Facilities Training Center Meeting Room, Orlando, FL 32806. Chairperson Tiffany 
conducted the roll call and a quorum was present. Board members present were: 
Chairperson Tiffany Namey, DAB board Chairperson Brian Michaels and Kirk Root. Not 
present was Jose Fernandez.  

Purpose/Overview 

 Namey called on ADA Interim Advisor to provide an overview of the purpose this 
meeting. Arnold explained that this subcommittee intends to address legislative issues 
as they relate to persons with disabilities and to keep the full board informed on 
proposed bills and legislation.      

Public Comments 

 There were no members of the public present at this meeting. 

Old Business 

 Namey inquired with Arnold on the status of the legislative letters that were 
presented at the last meeting for board members signatures. Arnold reported that she 
emailed and mailed the letter to the suggested list of recipients, which included Florida 
legislators representing the Central Florida area as well as the house and senate 
majority leaders. Namey inquired about any responses to the letter. Arnold stated there 
were no responses to the letter.    

New business/Legislative Review  

 Namey reviewed the list of current bills that are filed for the 2014 legislative 
session. Arnold stated that the current list is comprehensive report, but plans to go with 
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a spreadsheet for the next subcommittee meeting that will show actions on the bills. 
She said the exception to this will if any new bills are filed that are not currently on the 
full list.  

Arnold asked board members if they would be available for the next meeting, 
which is supposed to take place April 10, 2017, 1-2 pm. Both Namey and Michaels stated 
they both plan on attending the April meeting. Namey requested legislative updates to 
be provided to her at the March 13, 2017 training/meeting.  

Meeting Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:36 pm. The next meeting will be held on 
Monday, April 10, 2017, at 2010 E. Michigan St., Facilities Training Center, Orlando, FL, 
32806. Any changes will be noted in the posted meeting agenda per Orange County 
regulations regarding meeting notifications.  


